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EWAC–EUCARPIA Cereals Section International Conference.

Lublin, Poland.
24–29 May, 2015.

We are pleased to announce that the joint EWAC–EUCARPIA Cereals Section International Conference will be held in 
Lublin, Poland, from 24 to 29 May, 2015. The conference will be a platform to share and exchange scientific experiences 
with researchers from different countries, focused on cereals genetic studies. During the last few years, we have observed 
the impressive progress in research concerning plant genetics and genomics, and we hope that this meeting will be an 
opportunity to discuss where we are now and where we are going to be in the future.

Please indicate your interest in receiving further information about Conference registration and accommodation 
by filling in the pre-registration form and returning it to the Conference Office via e-mail: ewac2015@up.lublin.pl by 30 
September, 2014. Estimated deadline for registration and abstract submission will be February 2015. All details will be 
published consistently at the official EWAC website: www.ewac.eu. The conference will be held in Lublin – the main 
scientific and cultural center in Eastern Poland. If you would like to find more information about the city, please visit the 
official website www.lublin.eu/en.

The conference venue and accommodation place will be the Mercure Lublin Centrum Hotel (part of Accor 
Hotels) and estimated conference fee is about 550 € for full participation [http://www.accorhotels.com/gb/hotel-3404-
hotel-mercure-lublin-centrum/].

The travelling information will be published in details in second circular. The citizens of majority of countries 
do not need a visa to enter Poland, however, if you would like to be sure if you are eligible, please visit Polish Ministry 
of Foreign Affairs website at http://www.msz.gov.pl/en/p/msz_en/travel_to_poland/entering_poland/. 

The International Organizing Committee
Andreas Börner, Krzysztof Kowalczyk, Tatyana Pshenichnikova, John Snape, Victor Korzun, and Michał Nowak.

The Local Organizing Committee
Krzysztof Kowalczyk, Michał Nowak, Justyna Leśniowska-Nowak, Sylwia Okoń, Karolina Dudziak, and Magdalena 
Zapalska.

We hope you will save the date and look forward to welcoming you to Lublin next year!

In case of any questions concerning the conference, please do not hesitate to contact us at ewac2015@up.lublin.pl




